
 

 

April 30th, 2021 

The Electoral Board met April 30th, 2021 at 10:00 A.M. 
 
All members present, also present Patsy Burchett/GR. 
 
The Board met and approved the Security Plan and it was submitted to Elect by the Registrar. 
The Board also called several Election Officials to remind them of the upcoming Election official training 
and the June 8, 2021 primary. 
 
The next meeting was set for May 17, 2021 at 10:00. 
 
The Board adjourned. 
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